Boehringer, Felicia R

From: Office of Care Coordination <carecoordination@ocgov.info>

Sent: Friday, November 1, 2024 11:16 AM

To: Care Coordination

Subject: Cancellation Notice: Coordinated Entry System (CES) Steering Committee Meeting

Attention: This email originated from outside the County of Orange. Use caution when opening attachments or links.



Cancellation Notice: Coordinated Entry System (CES) Steering Committee Meeting

The Coordinated Entry System (CES) Steering Committee meeting scheduled for Wednesday, November 6, 2024, has been cancelled.

The next CES Steering Committee meeting will be announced following the approval of the 2025 Continuum of Care (CoC) Board and Committee calendar.

Please contact the Office of Care Coordination at CareCoordination@ocgov.com with the subject line "CES Steering Committee Meeting" if you have any questions.

SUBSCRIBER SERVICES:

Manage Preferences | Unsubscribe | Help

